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Order of Worship 
 

Greeting/ 
Announcements 

Kelly Epperly 
 

Children’s Time 
Justin Hatfield 

 
Song Leader 

Jon Davis 
 

#52 
 

#720 (1,3,4) 

 
Prayer 

Aaron Schwartz 
 

#680 
 

#688 

 

The Lord’s Supper 
Sam Gillham 

 
#784 

 
Contribution 

Travis Morrison 
 

#621 (1,2) 
 

#951 

 
    Message 

Bill McFarland 
 

#312 (1,2,3) 
 

Prayer  
Scott Barton 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                  Our Life Together 

 “First of all then, I urge that supplications, prayers, intercessions, and 

thanksgivings be made for all people,...and [and] for all who are in high positions, 

that we may lead a quiet and tranquil life, godly and dignified in every way” (1 Tim. 

2:1-2).  Part of our work in meeting together is to pray that all who are in authority 

will act in the interest of righteousness and justice, and that all people may 

experience such conditions.  As individuals, we each have the right to our own views 

about what would best serve these interests, but in church, we are all together to 

make intercession for all people.  Our work is urgent.  Everybody pray for our 

country. 

 Next Lord’s day is a really important day for us.  It’s promotion day for all our 

children in our Bible School!  Our young ones will be moving up to their new room or 

to their new grade level.  This, too, is one way our life together is translated into 

actual experience:  our cooperation in the teaching and learning of the Lord’s word.  

Working together, we can facilitate both social and spiritual development in all our 

lives, whether younger or older.  We are deeply grateful for the faithful service of 

teachers, for the joyful interest of children, and for the loving effort of parents.  Let’s 

have a great year of wonderful Bible classes! 

 Thanks to all of you who planned, prepared, or produced the end-of-summer 

cookout and celebration last Sunday evening.  You made it a very enjoyable occasion, 

and it was a lot of fun.  Especially for that reason, I think, it was much needed.  It was 

good to just appreciate each other and to count our blessings. 

 Thanks also to all of you who are helping us with the “pounding” to resupply 

Becky and Tim with some of the smaller things they’ll need when they transition to 

their house they’ve been rebuilding after the fire.  We love them, and we appreciate 

your demonstration of brotherly affection. 

 It’s been so good to have a number of guests with us is our meetings 

recently.  If you’re one of them, thanks for being here, and welcome!  For the rest of 

us, remember that we want to “seek to show hospitality” by being as warm and 

friendly we possibly can.  Thank you for being the welcome! 

 

      –Bill McFarland 



Continued prayers for 
health: 
 

Karen Duncan,  Tom Meeks,  

Illene Birdsong,  Steven Cobb 

(Aubrey & Anita’s son),  Becky 

Marsolf,  Ethan (Barry & Cindy 

Hannah’s nephew),  Tom 

Davis, Dennis & Carolyn 

Smith,  Ruth Raines,  Sheryl 

Low,  Pat Blackburn,  Robert 

Raines (Denzil & Ruth’s son),  

Wanda Lou Hurd (Nancy 

Snider’s cousin),  John 

Alspaugh (Ruth Lund’s 

brother),  Alice Daniels,  Ima 

Coleman (Sara Keener’s 

friend),  David High (Lucile 

High’s son),  Linda (Sue 

Aherin’s sister-in-law),  Betty 

Grabber,  Jacquelyn Raines 

(Kim Maples grandmother),  

Truman & Helen Coltrane,  

Beverly Hammond (Coyeatte 

Ewing’s mom),  Sandie Shelby 

(Lucile High’s niece),  Sherrie 

Stern (Shirlane Horton’s sister),  

Hasseltine Pendergrass 

(Helen Harber’s mom),  Gary 

Huff  (Constance Jackson’s 

friend’s father)  

Shut-Ins 
 

Barbara Barnes 

Pat Blackburn 

Ron Bower 

Mary Bratcher 

Don Essex 

Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney 

Wanda Frost 

Doris Iorg 

Jim & Ruth Reaves 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith 

Doris Tobler 
 

 

Nursing Homes 
 

Ann Freeze 

Wayne Harmon 

Virginia Morgan 

Sandra Pingenot 

Nancy Snider 

 

THIS WEEK… 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class  will 

meet on September 2nd at 10:30, 

Ruth Lund will be teaching the 6th 

Lesson from the book “A Study of 

Angels” by Edward P. Myers, PhD.  

 Quilters will meet at 9:00 am. 

 Card Makers will meet at 9:30. 

 

Marsolf Pounding  
 

Last day this Sunday 
 

August 29th 
 

September 5th  

 

The youth led service will be this  
 

 Sunday Evening             

August 29th 

        5:00-6:00 PM 
 

 This month’s word is SOVEREIGNTY.                                

8-31  Cambre Thrasher 

9-01  Charlotte Springer 

9-01  Bobby Steinshouer 

9-01  Kari Hatfield 

9-06  Sandra Long 

9-07  Betty Stockstill 

9-07  Makesha Davis 

9-07  Tiffany Meeks 

9-08  Dewayne Jackson 

9-10  Raleigh Ussery 

Check out the 

church’s library,  

You might find a book that 

you have been looking for. 

 

 

 

 
 
8-30  Randy & Susie Cox - 8 years 

8-31  Don & Ruth Essex - 65 years 

9-03  Jim & Johnnie Elliff - 56 years 

9-04  Brendan & Jenny Carroll - 22 years 

9-10  Shawn & Kasey Sekulic - 12 years 

9-12  Ron & Kenna Taylor - 12 years 

9-29  Paul & Carrie Lines - 31 years 

In Need of our Prayers 

Truman Coltrane fell at home and is 

in the hospital.  The doctors are 

determining the best course of 

treatment.  Please keep this family in 

your prayers.   

Devin Carroll had knee surgery on 

Friday, please keep him in your 

prayers as he recovers. 

We welcome Kyle, Amber and Ava Lynn 

Law.  They have been worshiping with us 

for a little while now and placed 

membership last Sunday.  Many of you 

have already gotten to know them, for those 

who haven’t please take a moment and 

introduce yourself.  Their address is: 3550 

E. Farm Road 48, Fair Grove, MO 65648  

Phone: 325-669-8401    

Oh, give thanks to the Lord,  

                     for he is good;  

for his steadfast               

love endures forever! 

                               Psalm 118:1 


